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2020 Revised English Language Arts/Literacy  
Maine Learning Results

The final adoption of Chapter 132: Learning Results: Parameters for Essential Instruction Revised English Language Arts/Literacy took effect July 18, 2020. Although there is no pre-determined date for when SAUs must make the transition to the revised standards, it is the Maine DOE’s expectation that SAUs will phase in the revised standards at a pace that makes sense for their students and for their educational practice.
To make this transition easier, the English Language Arts and Literacy Specialists at the Maine DOE have developed a variety of resources and supports housed on the English Language Arts Standards webpage. There is also an English Language Arts Professional Learning webpage to support the updated standards and guide productive PLC conversations.
We understand that some schools may be looking for a more in-depth explanation of the revised standards. If this is something that you are interested in, please complete the following form. 

If you have specific questions or would like additional supports for the transition to the updated ELA/literacy standards please contact: 
Dee Saucier, Elementary Literacy Specialist for grades K-5 at danielle.m.saucier@maine.gov or 
Morgan Dunton, ELA Specialist for grades 6-12 at morgan.dunton@maine.gov 
Thank you!
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